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I am writing to object in the strongest possible terms to this totally misguided 
idea. 
Camden Town is unsuitable in every way for this sort of entertainment - 
- the Underground station is inadequate, as it is, for the crowds who already 
come here at weekends; 
-  the Lock Market fills to capacity the site next to the canal; 
-  the Market is already one of the most popular tourist attractions in London, 
there is no need for further temptations; 
-   far from improving the area, a Ferris wheel would be totally out of place and 
an anomaly to the sort of atmosphere which the Market aspires to. 
 
 


